
 

Poppy Appeal  
We would like to say a huge thank you for the 

kind donations to the Royal British Legion Poppy 

Appeal. 

We raised a fantastic  

£203.92 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 24th November, 2023 

 

 

 

 

Reception: Aria 

Year 1: Logan 

Year 2: Henry 

Year 3: Freddie 

Year 4: Buddy 

Year 5: Jayden T 

Year 6: Lewis 

Beauty & the Beast 
On Tuesday, our Key Stage 1 & 2 watched a performance of Beauty & the 

Beast by M & M Theatrical Productions. Children thoroughly enjoyed the show. 

Year 6 described it as ‘incredible’, ‘the best we’ve ever seen’ and ‘hysterical’! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

• Thursday 30th November - Christmas 

Fayre – 1:20pm 

• Wednesday 6th December - Y3 & Y4 

Christmas party - 1:00pm 

• Thursday 7th December - Y5 & Y6 

Christmas party - 1:00pm 

• Monday 11th December - Y1 & Y2 

Christmas party - 1:00pm 

• Tuesday 12th December - Y3, Y4, Y5, Y6 

Methodist Church Carol Service – 1:30pm 

• Wednesday 13th December - Christmas 

Lunch 

• Wednesday 13th December - Nursery 

Christmas party – 10:00am – 1:00pm 

• Wednesday 13th December – 1:00pm 

Nursery, Reception, Year 1 & 2 

Christmas Singalong 

• Thursday 14th December - Reception 

Christmas party – 1:00pm 

• Friday 15th December - ‘Wear Something 

Festive Day’! 

• Friday 15th December - School closes for 

Christmas break. 

 

EYFS & KS1  

Christmas Singalong  
We would like to invite parents and carers from Nursery, Reception, Year 1 

and Year 2 to a Christmas singalong on Wednesday 13th December at 1pm. 

Our pupils will be singing some festive songs and we are hoping you will join 

in too. 

 

 

 

Christmas Fayre 
A reminder that the Christmas Fayre will be 

taking 

place on Thursday 30th November at 1:20pm. 

We hope to see you there! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Household Support Funding 
The government are providing Household Support funding this winter to 

support families, by offering additional help towards household costs. In 

County Durham, we are again making this support available as vouchers, 

which you can choose to spend at ASDA, Morrison’s, Sainsbury’s and Tesco. 

If you qualify for free school meals and we have you on our system you will 

be sent a voucher for £75 per child.  

All eligible families will be sent vouchers to their email address over the next 

2 weeks, unfortunately we cannot confirm a date but we are working hard to 

get them to you. If you wish to change your email address from the one we 

used in JUNE or would like to collect your vouchers from school (however 

this does have a longer lead time) please do so by sending a private Facebook 

message to this page, TEXT or WhatsApp ONLY to 07766 510933.  

Please DO NOT call. Thank you.  

 

 


